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	Literacy
     In ‘Letters and Sounds’ we have been learning the diagraphs oi ear
· We have been continuing to learn High frequency words. Please continue to practise the words in the plastic wallet.
· Writing labels to describe Hattie Peck the hen, what she looks like and what she is like as a character.

	Numeracy
We have been looking at number bonds to 10, looking at how we can record the answers and using appropriate language.
· creating their own number problems, focusing on subtraction using the eggs and chicks.

	Other areas
Next week’s missions are
· Writing- making a map of the journey.
· Creative art- making the front of a card
· Reading- looking at books and talking about what has happened.
· Maths- combining groups to find the total.
· Handwriting – writing out the inside of a card.

The topic activities were the same as previous weeks.

	Other Information
‘Show and Tell’- the children should only have one object to show in the bag, as they only have a limited time. Could you please also practice with them what they want to say about their object (- where it has come from, what they use it for) as a few are unsure about what to say. The bag must be returned the following school day, to allow other children to have a turn.
The children are going to be looking at ‘big days out’ next week, through the story of Hattie Peck. Please send in a photograph of your child on a ‘big day out’. They will need it for the beginning of the week.
As you are aware, the children are being encouraged to wash their hands regularly. If your child’s hands are requiring some hand cream, could you please supply him/her with some in a small named container.
                 Thank you    Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



